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23rd January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
If you were unable to attend the residential meeting, hopefully this letter will contain all the 
information you need. 
 
Dates: 7th- - 11th October 2024 
Location: PGL Liddington, Swindon 
 
Here is a great link to the PGL promo page with a video about PGL 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/promotional-videos/primary-schools-
videos 
 
This link is to the parent’s guide page. Here you can find information on all of the activities, 
food, health and safety, kit list etc  
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about  
 
Use the tabs on the left to navigate all the information you might need. 
Wooden Hill specific infomation: 
 

• Leaving at Lunch time on the Monday (they want us to arrive late afternoon) 

• Return approx. 4pm on Friday 

• Cost £340 per pupil (Payments to be paid via www.schoolgateway.com ) 

• Optional £16.50 additional for bedding- suggest we take sleeping bags/ pillows to 

reduce cost? Some people wanted this some people didn’t- I am going to check if 

we can split it and confirm.  

• Coach cost £910 divided by number of attendees (£18 if 50) 

• Payment 1: £50 non-refundable deposit by 1st March 2024 

• Payment 2: £110 by 31st May 2024 

• Payment 3: £110 by 31st July 2024 

• Payment 4: £TBC (approx. £90) by 15th September 2024 

• You can pay at different times but these will be deadlines  

• Any concerns about cost please arrange to have a chat with me after meeting  
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Unfortunately, technology failed me and the recordings did not work properly. I essentially 
went through the web links above and answered any questions, so if you have any at this 
stage, please do send them through. 
 
We will have another meeting in September before we go, to clarify final details. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr Garner 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


